Steven Seee

From: Frank M. Carrano <carrano@uri.edu>

Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 9:48 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Support - H-5515

The Honorable Evan P. Shanley
House State Government and Elections Committee

I am Frank Carrano, a resident of South Kingstown, RI. I strongly support H-5515 because we should
encourage widespread voter participation. Busy, over-scheduled citizens may find it impossible to meet
arbitrary deadlines for voter registration.

I hope the House State Government and Elections Committee will pass H-5515.

Thank you for your consideration.

Frank M. Carrano, Ph. D.
Author publishing with Pearson Education and Educative.io.
Professor Emeritus of Computer Science, University of Rhode Island
carrano@uri.edu




